SEPTEMBER 30, 2015
     A special meeting of the Madrid Town Board was called to order at 6:00 pm in the Town Office to work on the 2016 budget.
     Members present: Tony Cooper, Garry Wells, David Fisher, Tim Thisse, Judy Hargrave – Town Clerk and Bill Barkley – Highway Supt. Kevin Finnegan present at 7:30.
     Also present: Cathy Gwinn, Kate Castaldo, Laureann Pelkey, Kathy Paige, Amy Moulton, Richard and Phyllis McDougall.
    The Library board gave the town board a copy of their proposed budget for 2016 which was $65,295.00, which was up from 2015. The Library board also stated that they are going to try with Waddington to be added to the MWCS tax bills next year.
Richard & Phyllis McDougall presented the Rescue Squad budget for 2016, they are requesting $22,220.00 from the Town. The Town board put in $23,000.00 for now.
    The board reviewed the budget for 2016. They will meet next Wednesday, October 7th again for further review at 6 pm in the Town Office.
     Bill mentioned that the loader has broke down agagin and maybe they should consider replacing it. He checked under state contract, there is a John Deere 624 loader for $157,414.99 and they would give us $22,500 trade in value for the one we currently have.
     Tim Thisse made a motion, second by Garry Wells to adjourn at 8:10 pm.

_____________________________
Judy Hargrave, Town Clerk
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